WASILLA CITY COUNCIL INFORMATION MEMORANDUM

IM No. 99-39

SUBJECT: Vehicle Lease

PREPARED BY: Chief Fannon

DATE:

April 8, 1999

FOR AGENDA OF: April 26, 1999

SUMMARY:

Byrne Grant funds should have been allocated to pay for this and were overlooked. We are trying to correct the original oversight. This is the vehicle used by our Drug Task Force officer. These are funds from the Federal Government. The Byrne Grant pays for 75% of our officer and his equipment including the vehicle he uses.

FISCAL IMPACT: No X Yes, amount requested: \$4,195

Fund: 01-421-2303

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

Reviewed by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor

Attachments:

Ordinance No. 99-16

resented with: Verified by